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	Text1: Dear PCJSL Community,
 
As we approach the 2016 – 17, the people working on the process of creating the competitions in our league (your VP of Competition, Ezz Mohran; the scheduling coordinator, Maggie Barton; and the chairman of the Operations Committee, Collier Hill) want to share some thoughts with you.
 
First, we’ve learned a lot from last year about what worked and what didn’t work and we are working hard to continue improving our league.  Our ultimate goal is to establish a process that is consistent from one year to the next, providing everyone (players, coaches, parents, referees, soccer fans and anyone else who cares about PCJSL) a great season each and every year in the future.  We hope to engender better communication between everyone involved and want to stress that a collective effort by all of us (including each and every one of you) is the only way we will be able to make our desired progress as we move forward.  In that regard, we are always open for timely suggestions from anyone, keeping in mind that the template schedule we’ve established for 2016-17 can be adjusted for 2017-18 and beyond as we all work together to improve our experiences on the soccer field.
 
Please find attached a two-page document outlining the Important Dates for the upcoming season, as well as listing the possible play dates for the Fall of 2016 (by age group). 
 
Very Sincerely,
 
Ezz Mohran, VP of Competition
Maggie Barton, Scheduling Coordinator
Collier Hill, Operations Committee Chair


